
 

 

The school Christmas Production is being held on the following dates:- 

 Wednesday 11th December at 2.00 p.m. 

 Thursday 12th December at 2.00 p.m. 

 Thursday 12th December at 6.00 p.m. 

Tickets are now on sale through Parent Pay and will be restricted initially to two tickets 

per family (including any children that are not in the Production) for one Performance 

only until Friday 6th December 2019.  Any tickets left after this date, will go on General 

Sale on a first come first served basis. 

Tickets cost £1 each and all proceeds will go towards the School Funds. 

A Christmas Raffle will also take place for a Festive Bottle and Chocolates 
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